
Dharani has been chosen 
for a Software Developer 
role in Keypoint Tech-
nologies, Hyderabad.  
She was first an Intern for 
six months and has been 
made a regular employee 
last month. 
 
Dharani joined Sphoorti in 2009. Her 
father was abusive and deserted the 
family. He later died in an accident. 
Dharani's elder sister Shivani and 
younger sister Amulya also have been 
supported by Sphoorti.  
 
Sunita (BTech) has been selected by 
Cognizant in Campus placements.   
She will join the company next year.  
 

Sunita lost her parents to 
AIDS 12 years ago.  
Her hard work and 
dedication of our staff 
members along with the 
blessings of Sphoorti 
donors, she has reached 
this far.  
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Questions? 
Comments?   
E-mail us at 

 info@hopeabides.org  
or  call 1 916  690-

4289 (US) 

 

The Power of Giving 

The mission of Hope Abides is to break the 
cycle of illiteracy and poverty by providing 
for the physical, emotional, educational and 
spiritual needs of children in the poorest of 
poor circumstances. 
 
We are grateful for the generous hearts and 
giving nature of our sponsors and donors. 
The generosity, selflessness, and great 
sacrifice demonstrated by our supporters 
have enabled Hope Abides to lift children, 
and assist them in achieving their full 
potential.  
 
As we enter the fall season of gratitude and 
thanksgiving, we share the fruitful bounty of 
our donors and sponsors selfless 
contributions. Here are a few stories from 
Sphoorti Foundation and Moparru 
Orphanage. 
 

Sphoorti Foundation  
Vinod has been selected for placement in 
Sureify Labs Hyderabad.  He joined 
Sphoorti in 2006, after his mother passed 
away. He completed the Diploma Govt. 
Institute of Electronics, and later completed 
BTech from Sreenidhi Eng College.  
 
We are proud of his 
academic progress and 
more importantly, his 
character and attitude. 
(Cont’d above right) 

Moparru Orphanage:  
Dining Hall Opening Ceremony  

November 6, 2021  
 
A Note from Raju Pallikonda: Thank you 
very much for accepting our invitation and 
joining our building opening. 
 
 We are very happy to see you all. 
Heartfull thanks to Sister Marie, Brent 
brother, Nethaway family, and Hatfield 
family. I and all the children are very  
lucky to have you. I can’t consider in my 
words how much we are happy. 
 
You are all a best gift from God to us.  
Now we can use the dining hall for 
prayers, eating, studying and for sleeping. 
Thanks to Hope Abides for giving us a 
nice building.  
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